
From: Debbie Rowley    
Sent: January 9, 2020 9:34 AM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: 911 Misdials 

 

Dear Ms. Moy: 
 
Please be advised that Council for The Corporation of the Township of Nipigon, passed the 
following resolution at its meeting of  
January 7, 2020: 
 

"That this Council supports the Town of Tecumseh regarding 911 misdials." 

 

Best regards, 

 

mailto:lmoy@tecumseh.ca

